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Applicability This Technical Note only applies to new production of the
T2000 product range.

1. Introduction.

Information The T2000 serial numbering scheme has been changed to
accommodate a larger, 8-digit serial number.

This will not affect the radios is anyway. However, customers
need to be aware that with the current customer PGM software
that is available, only the 6 least significant digits will be
displayed in the serial number section on the specifications page.
Until the new versions of PGM are available, the radios will
only be programmed with the 6 least significant numbers. Please
assure customers that the serial number is actually correct. New
PGM will be available soon that will allow the full serial
number to be programmed and displayed

First product was produced on the 25th May .
Starting serial number was 17006450 .

The differentiation between Trunking and non trunking is now
irrelevant because both types use the same serial number range.
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